
 
 REVISED PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Substantial Amendment to the 

2022 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Action Plan 
 
 
 
 
A Public Hearing will be held during the Moore City Council meeting on Monday, February 6, 2023, at 6:30pm in the 
Moore City Council Chambers, City Hall, 301 N Broadway, Moore, OK 73160. The hearing will allow interested citizens to 
ask questions and comment on the City of Moore’s Substantial Amendment to the 2022 CDBG Action Plan. This public 
hearing was originally scheduled on January 16, 2023 and has been moved to February 6, 2023. 
 
The Substantial Amendment will be available to the public for review and comment from December 16, 2022 through 
February 6, 2023. The Substantial Amendment can be viewed on the City of Moore website, www.cityofmoore.com, or 
in person at the Capital Planning & Resiliency Department at Moore City Hall, 301 N Broadway, Moore, OK 73160. Public 
comments may be made in person at the regularly scheduled Moore City Council Meeting on February 6, 2023.  Written 
comments may be made to Kahley Gilbert, Grants Manager, 301 N Broadway, Moore, OK 73160, by phone (405) 793-
4571, or email cdbg@cityofmoore.com by 5:00pm February 6, 2023.  
 
The Public Hearing is open to all residents of Moore and any persons or organizations desiring to speak on this matter 
will be afforded an opportunity to be heard. The City of Moore encourages participation from all its citizens. If 
participation at any public hearing is not possible due to a disability (such as a hearing or speech disability) or language 
barrier, notification to the City Clerk at least forty‐eight (48) hours prior to the scheduled public hearing is encouraged to 
allow the City to make the necessary accommodations. The City Clerk can be contacted at 405-793-5020. 
 
Any questions or comments regarding the CDBG Program may be directed to Kahley Gilbert, Grants Manager, at (405) 
793-4571 or 301 N Broadway, Moore, Oklahoma, 73160. 
 
Revised Notice posted at Moore City Hall, Brand Senior Center, Moore Public Library, 
https://www.cityofmoore.com/departments/grants-programs/entitlement, and all social media on January 3, 2023.   
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The City of Moore encourages participation from all its citizens. If participation at any public meeting is not possible due 
to a disability (such as a hearing or speech disability) or language barrier, notification to the City Clerk at least forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the scheduled public meeting is encouraged to allow the City to make the necessary 
accommodations. 
 

Community Public Hearing:   February 6, 2023, 6:30pm, City Council Chambers, 301 N Broadway. 
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